
smart school uniform 
 

smart school uniform would like to inform their customers that although we 

have had to close the shop due to the new lockdown rules we will still be here 

to help with your school uniform needs. 

Due to the restrictions working hours will vary so email is the best way to 

contact us. 

 

Our website is open and orders will continue to be processed, our website 

address is  

https://www.smartacademyuniform.co.uk/ 

 

If customers are unable to use the website they can email their mobile number 

and requirements to shop@smartuniform.co.uk and a member of the team 

will call them to assist.  We are still able to offer a click and collect service via 

this route. 

 

Please check our website for regular updates regarding the possibility of free 

delivery to your school. 

 

If you have an order that you would like to collect please email 

shop@smartuniform.co.uk and we can give instructions on how to do this. 

 

Thank you for your continued support during these unusual times. 

 

The smart team 
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